Minutes for Truro Recycling Committee December 11 2018

Present: (Co Chairs) Nancy Frenichal and Diane Messinger

Members: Ewa Nogiec and Amy Wolff

DPW Head: Jarrod Cabral Council Person: Kristin Reed ドルシート

- No word from DPE regarding test pits, Jarrod hopes to have heard from them by next week's Select-person's meeting (DEC 18)
- Food Waste system is ready at the Transfer Station.
 - Three-sided shelter w/ four 60 gallon barrels.
 - We will announce in January's enewsletter.
- We discussed options for sourcing compost containers to suggest or possibly offer for sale to residents.
- Ewa reported on her visit with Trish at the Library re opportunities for us to offer educational materials and potential "face time" with library patrons. Some options are:
- Post materials on bulletin board
- * Have a month when we can make a bigger display for the glass shelves in the reading room (we agreed that May or June would be ideal Ewa will follow up)
- Put on a "coffee hour" at the library when we would be there to make a presentation and take questions, suggestions. Again, we agreed that May or June (or both) would be best in order to connect with the most residents AS WELL AS summer folks.
 - Ewa reported on meeting with Susan at COA
 - Will follow up on possible opportunities for "Trash Talks" after Tuesday lunches. Maybe 2-4 times per year.
 - Discussed getting organized to have communication with local restaurants and businesses to improve recycling, introduce possible suggestions for food waste, converting to bio degradable take-out containers, straws etc.
 - Briefly reviewed the brochure that Ewa has produced. We will all review and send suggestions to Jarrod. Ewa and Amy will work with Jarrod on final draft.
 - Next meeting: Tuesday Jan 8 at 1030a. Feb meeting: Thursday Feb 14 <3

Diane Merny havry few cluf

Office of Town Clerk

JAN -8 2019

Received TOWN OF TRURUBY